
ANSWERING REVIEWER AND EDITOR 

Dear Editor,  

Dear Reviewer, 

Thank you for peer reviewing of our manuscript " Pancreatic intraductal papillary 

mucinous neoplasms: current diagnosis and management ". 
 
Authors: Beata Jabłońska, Paweł Szmigiel, Sławomir Mrowiec 

Manuscript ID: 64728 

 
Thank you for your valuable comments and recommendations. We have fully 
addressed all the comments and my responses appear below. Our revised work 
includes corrections according to reviewers’ comments in the text. The changes, made 
according to the Reviewer’s and Editor’s comments, are highlighted in red print in the 
text.  

We take this opportunity to express my gratitude to the Reviewers for their 
constructive and useful remarks. Their comments allowed us to identify areas in my 
manuscript that needed modification. 
We also thank you for allowing us to resubmit a revised copy of the manuscript. 
We hope that the revised manuscript is now acceptable for publication in World Journal 
of Gastrointestinal Oncology 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Beata Jabłońska. 
 

Responses to the Reviewer and Editor 

 

Reviewer 02441720 

Thank you for your positive opinion and suggestion. Verona EBM 2020 has been 
presented, commented and discussed (pages 30-32). 

Editor 

Key words have been added as follows: Pancreatic cyst; Pancreatic cystic neoplasm; 
Intraductal papillary mucinous neoplasm; Pancreatic cancer; Pancreatectomy; 
Guidelines. 

The professional English language editing has been performed by AJE. 

The “Author Contributions” section is presented in the title page  (below authors 
afiliations) as follows: 



Author contributions: Jabłońska B reviewed the literature and drafted the manuscript, 

Paweł Szmigiel reviewed the literature, and Mrowiec S revised the manuscript; all 

authors have read and approved the final manuscript. 

The references have been revised and one reference on Verona EBM 2020 [60] has been 
added. 

 The “Article Highlights” section has been added at the end of the main text. 

 

Thank you for all suggestions and publishing our manuscript in World Journal of 
Gastrointestinal Oncology. 
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